
I oppose Senate Bill 3, as it will increase the overall cost of health insurance policies for individuals and employers offering health 
insurance as a benefit to attract employees to their business. Employers will take one of two routes due to health insurance 
affordability aspect for their employees for small or less than 100 employee companies, either stop offering or make the employees 
share of health insurance coverage and again may not be affordable for employee individual.


